THESPIAN
TROUPE 1478

Memorizing lines and speeches, getting up at
4:30 to go to speech contest, going to play practice
every night until all hours, these are a few of the
activities of the Thespian Troupe. The Troupe has
had a very active year,

Thespians have gone to several speech meets
and came in fourth in the sectional speech meet,
Several individuals did very well with Paul Sanders
coming in seventh in the state meet,

Two plays were presented this year, ANNE
FRANK in the fall and THE SOUND OF MUSIC in
the spring. Both plays were very successful and all
involved enjoyed working on them,

Besides presenting plays some Thespians have
visited other schools to see their plays and get ideas
from them. They visited South Putnam twice and
Plainfield once, The Troupe made a showcase that
displayed the ribbons members had won in speech
and pictures and posters from the plays, The Thes-
pians have had a very active, successful, and fun
filled year,

Paul was a main character in the fall play.

The Thespians sponsored by Mrs, Irwin was very busy with their two plays and other activities,
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